
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

BUREAU OF BIOLOGICAL SURVEY 

WASHINGTON, D. Cc. 
ADDRESS REPLY TO 

CHIEF, BUREAU OF BIOLOGICAL SURVEY, 

AND REFER TO : January 13, 1923. 

Mr, W. M. Rosen, 
Ogden, Lowa. 

Dear Mr. Rosen: 

Your interesting and very complete record of the bird migration about 
Ogden during the past year has been received. We wish to thank you for this 
and for your offer of further cooperation, and we hope that your study of birds 
during the present year will be very successful. 

Very truly yours, 

BA Selhne— 
In Charge, : 

Biological Investigations.


